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Reforestation Stakeholders:
Thank you for attending the mandatory pre-bid meeting this morning.  It is exciting to see such a quality of interested stakeholders for this project.  After the meeting and the site walk you had some very important questions that needed answering.  These questions affect your bid and bottom-line.  Next Monday, February 10, 2020, Mike Herde, our inland/wetland officer will meet with you and answer your questions, especially those questions regarding using a mower and/or use of matting when needed and where.  In addition, Charles Cheney of DOT will also be there to define the access and staging area for the project.  Mike has agreed to field any of your questions in the meantime.  His email is iwofficer@oxford-ct.gov.   The previous i/w officer’s name may come up as it does in the above email but it is Mike’s email and not Andy Ferrillo, at this time.  I hope this helps in your preparation for your bid.  I believe this meeting, although not mandatory, will be of assistance to you.  Please feel free to copy me on your emails to Mike.  If you have questions for me, I will do my best to get the answers.  Again, thank you for your attendance today and taking the time to let me know what answers you need to proceed.  We will be meeting in front of the Center Fire House on Monday, February 10, 2020 at 10:30.
Take care,
Kathleen

